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In conjunction with 
Minority Enterprise 
Development (MED) Week 
the Department of Housing 
and Urban Development and 
Urban Development named 
Dr. William H. Lee, of 
Sacramento, Ca., minority 
entrepreneur of the year. 

Dr. William H. Lee 
Besides owning three 

newspapers in California, 
The Sacramento Observer, 
The Bay Observer and The 
Stockton Observer, Lee 
serves as the first vice- 
president of the National 
Newspaper Publishers 
Association, the umbrella 
organization over 135 black 
newspapers. He has 
received over 280 journalism 
awards, chaired the national 
‘‘Assault on Illiteracy” 
campaign and was a member 
of the Pulitzer Prize 
nominating jury at Columbia 
University School of 
Journalism. 

MED Week was born out of 
the offices of the U.S. 
Department of Commerce, 
Minority Business 
Development Agency and the 
Small Business 
Administration in order to 
recognize the contributions 
of minority business to the 
American economy. 

The other recepients were, 
Mr. Edward W. Brice, 
president of Warner Services 
Inc., who received HUD’s 
award of excellence for 
renovating abandoned 
buildings and developing 
neighbors throughout the 
New England area. Ms. 
Vernett Bludson-Francis, 
directof of Citibank’s 
Minority Vendor Program in 
New York, received the 
public-private sector award. 
Mr. Oscar J. Coffey, 
president of the Black 
Chamber of Commerce was 
awarded a certificate of 
special recognition. 

EDUCATION. 
IT HELPS YOU 

RUN YOUR BEST. 
A good education can mean 

the difference between a 

boring job and a fulfilling 
profession. But so often, 
bright young minority Amer- 
icans have missed out on 

the opportunity to get an 

education because they 

simply didn't have the money. 
We at the Adolph Coors £ 

Company are getting 
together with some of the 

country's finest educational 
institutions to help deserv- 

ing young people fulfill their 

potential. We've contributed 
significant funding to a 

number of Black colleges 

and universities and to the 
United Negro College Fund. 

Because we want to help 
give every promising young 
scholar the opportunity to 
become the most successful 
individual he or she can be. 

We Believe Open Minds Open Doors. 


